
EGSC Background Investigation Committee 

September 28, 2020 

9:00 a.m. 

Zoom Meeting 

 

Agenda 

The purpose of the Background Investigation Committee (Employment) is to ensure that the college 

adheres to federal and state law and employment policies of the Board of Regents concerning 

background investigations of employees and applicants for employment.  Its functions are to 

recommend policies and procedures as necessary and proper to accomplish its purpose and to review 

background investigation reports and determine the eligibility of the candidates selected for 

employment with the institution.  

 

Review Membership 

 

Committee Membership 

Tracy Woods, Chair 

Cliff Gay, Vice President for Business Affairs 

Mary Smith, Chief of Staff and Legal Counsel 

Mack Seckinger, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 

 

USG Careers Implementation (Onboarding) – Background Check Process 

 

Frequency of Committee Meetings 

 

Follow-up Actions 

• Updates to EGSC Background Investigation Policy (USG Policy Update) 

• EGSC Safety Sensitive Positions Review 

 


